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___________________________________
With regard to the above plan for Carrbridge, apart from the boundary round H1 site, l agree with the new 
boundary plan.

My comment on the H1 site:- 
The part of the site outwith the boundary that was previously earmarked for housing be made into a green 
space 

L Anderson.


